
From: L D [mailto:nhtrees51@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 8:47 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Fate August 16, 2017 - Lois Debisz 1 Concord Coach Drive Salem, NH Member of 
the Society for the Protection of New Hampshire's Forest 
 
Dear Pamela, 
 
Yes,  I am a Tree Hugger!   My goal is life is to advocate for the Trees of our Great State of New 
Hampshire. 
I have been member of the Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests. Also a resident of the 
state of New Hampshire for 37 years. 
Our great state is going through many changes to growth.   Living in Salem, NH it has changed to handle 
growth. 
The loss of Rockingham Park to build large movie theatre, condo housing,  shopping, and gaming. Is very 
scary to southern New Hampshire. 
Open space is just disappearing.   Londonderry also has a 15 year plan to shopping housing, hospital etc. 
I just want to let you know once the trees are gone cut down.  Our state is under great loose of th e 
trees.   Northern 
pass should do it very best to protect the trees we have in our great state.  Is shouldn't be just about 
progress. 
It should be about saving trees is our great state for the next generation.   If the European can bury power 
line. 
Why can't us as American be just as proud to protect our trees in our great of New Hampshire. 
 
Lois Debisz 
1 Concord Coach Drive 
Salem, NH 03079 
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